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Station Road, Branston, Lincoln LN4 1LH – 01522 880555

Facsimile 01522 880556 – e-mail: enquiries@branston-junior.lincs.sch.uk


13/11/20

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Unfortunately, as a result of covid restrictions, we are unable to hold our traditional Christmas celebrations at the end of term. However, we are working hard to ensure that children don’t miss out so, have put plans in place to ensure that we can still celebrate Christmas in school as enjoyably and safely as possible. 

Please see the details below for Christmas events, all of which will be held on the last week of term.

Monday 14th December- Children can come to school in Christmas Jumpers (no charge). On this day we will have an in-school Christmas concert across Microsoft Teams (unfortunately we are unable to invite parents to this.) We will also have an in-class competition to design an advent calendar- prizes for the winner in each class. 

Tuesday 15th December- Year 5/6 Christmas party (uniform as usual, children CANNOT bring in party food) school will provide biscuits and squash, as well as hosting an array of party games. 

Wednesday 16th December- Year 3/4 Christmas party (uniform as usual, children CANNOT bring in party food) school will provide biscuits and squash, as well as hosting an array of party games.
Thursday 17th December (last day of term)- Children will have golden time in the morning and enjoy a film in the afternoon. (Unfortunately, due to cross contamination children CANNOT bring in toys from home as is traditional on the last day of the Autumn term at BJA) 

CHRISTMAS CARDS: We would like children to send and receive Christmas cards with their peers as they usually do, but to avoid cross contamination across bubbles, we will be putting stringent isolation methods in place. Children can only bring cards in on a Monday- beginning Monday 23rd November until the last week of term- where they will place them in our Christmas post box. Cards will then be given out to children to take home on a Friday (given out and immediately placed in their bags). 

If you have any questions about the arrangements please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Thank you for your continued support

Miss Perkins  
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